
Tips of the Month June 2021

We provide weekly tips based on common queries which come through to us from London GPs and practice teams. These are shared via social media

and collated for this newsletter.

 

Airlines and other travel operators should not be asking for GP letters for face mask exemptions. Government guidance is clear that patients who fall

into an exempt category should not be asked to evidence the fact. https://t.co/uYRq53jrCo pic.twitter.com/EfEH19raNy
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Practices need to complete their appointment mapping by the end of June. Our updated guidance has further details and tips on how to improve your

data accuracy.https://t.co/nmVaQZ7emS
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